
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
Odd Socks Day on Monday 15th 

November. Please don’t forget to 

wear your odd socks!  

 

Children in Need Appeal – Friday 

Nov 19th – Please don’t forget it’s 

non uniform day, please wear 

spots and bring in £1. Thank you. 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

November 

W/B Mon 15-19 Nov Friendship 

Wk. or Anti-Bullying Wk. 

Sat 13 Tidy Up day in school (All 

families welcome) 10AM -12 PM 

Fri 19 Children in Need – children 

can wear spots and bring a £1 

Tue 23 Girls Football Tournament 

at Goals 

Th 25 Y2 Road Safety 

Fr 26 Non-uniform day – bring in a 

raffle prize for the Christmas draw 

December 

Tue 7 Christmas Play Class 3, 9.30 

AM and 6PM 

Wed 8/Thu 9/Fri 10 Christmas 

Nativity Cl.1 & Cl.2 

Mon 13 Cl.1 & Cl.2 school trip to 

Norwich Cathedral 

Tue 14 Flu vaccination – all school 

Wed 15 YR/Y6 Vision & Hearing 

Screening  

Fri 17 - Last day of term 

Fri 17 Christingle PM 

School re-opens Thursday 6th  

January 2022 

  

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 Darcey R, Olivia W  Cl.2 Esme L, Freddie M  Cl.3 Henry T, Amie O 
CL.4 Year 5 and Year 6 for fantastic behaviour and attitude at Horstead. 
 

 

Newsletter Autumn                
Friday 12 November 2021 

Horstead Trip 

Last week, class 4 went on their residential.  Everyone had a lot of fun 
doing the activities. The high wire zip-wire was great and also the 
climbing wall.   

We loved going on a night walk and we 
saw the milky way. The toast was 
delicious, and we enjoyed a spectacular 
talent show.  We also took part in 
archery , canoeing, crate stacking, 
Jacob’s ladder and toasted gooey 
marshmallows.  
 

By Rosalind and Daisy 

     

     

 Tidy Up day Saturday 13 November - 10AM to 12 Noon  
Do you have a few hours spare on Saturday 13th to come and help tidy up 
the school? We have a skip booked, all we need now is people to come 
and help us fill it! Many thanks to everyone that has already volunteered! 

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have 1 confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school. 

We are doing everything we can to limit the spread of the virus. 

 

 

Jo Lattimore – Parent Governor  
Originally from Dorset, I studied Music at Oxford Brookes University and earnt 

a BAHons (Music), where I then went on to work within the education sector 

for several years.  

I made the move to Norfolk around fifteen years ago for a change of career 

but also because I fell in love with the city and it’s been my home ever since. I 

worked within the NHS for over five years until I had my eldest daughter 

Amelia who is in yr4 here at Wreningham, followed by Lucy yr2 and then 

Harriet who is in Reception.  

I also help out on the Friends Committee, as a Governor I take on 

responsibility for RSHE. 

 


